

Dear Parents:

We are busy getting ready for another wonderful school year to begin August 14, 2023. We will be hosting an open house/Shabbat sing on Friday August 11th from 10:00-11:30 am, with classrooms being open from 10:00-11:00 and a Shabbat sing from 11:00-11:30. This is a great time to checkout your classroom, meet your teachers and other friends, and drop off your school supplies.

Here are the required supplies:

- Labeled water bottle.
- Crib Sheet, blanket and limited "must haves" transitional items (lovies, pacifiers, blankets, etc.) if your child is enrolled in the afternoon.
- 2 clear "Soft Soaps" (MUST BE THIS BRAND due to Licensing)
- Diapers (if needed) and 4 packages of unscented baby wipes.
- 2 boxes of tissues
- 1 small shoe box size/plastic container filled with <u>LABELED</u> extra clothes: socks, underwear, short and long sleeve tops, shorts, and long pants and shoes-be sure to add more throughout the year as seasons change.
- Optional items/wish list: non scrubby sponges, Ziplock bags (sandwich, quart, and gallon size), bandaids, stickers, extra crib sheets, extra towels, and boy/girl clothes sizes 2-3T only. Art supplies: glue sticks, glue bottles, chubby washable markers, and crayons (not the shape kind; for toddlers),

The 2023-2024 School Calendar is now available on the website.

- We currently use the check in and check out platform called **Brightwheel.** New families will be sent an email invitation to set up. You will then download the **Brightwheel app.** You will scan QRCODES that are located around the building and outside each classroom to check your child in and out every day.
 - o Brightwheel will also be the place for classroom communication/daily photos etc.
 - You will be able to edit and input your child's information including allergies and authorized pickups and *emergency contacts* which is required by licensing.
 - o Families need to have their health, immunization, emergency release forms, allergy (only if applicable) and the developmental form uploaded/completed.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the preschool office at 303-758-1462

Sincerely,

Rebecca ParadisJamie LambertDani WynnRebecca ParadisJamie LambertDani Wynn

Preschool Director Assistant Director Administration & Judaic

Coordinator